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Greg Colbran

From: Andrew Turnbull [andrewt@scottcarver.com.au]

Sent:  Thursday, 23 August 2012 11:00 AM

To: Greg Colbran

Cc: Craig Tennant; MRichards@nordonjago.com

Subject: RE:Pemulwuy - Townhouse landscape interface with street - hedge

Gents

The narrow planting zone is best managed as a hedged shrub planting solution. Planting container size
of 200mm equates to install ht @ 450mm planted at nominal 500mm centres. The species selection
needs to be robust given its relation to predominantly hard pavements surfaces interface with reflected
heat and must be low management.

Our recommendation is to include a minimum of three species in the shrub mix that located in blocks /
groups that provide visual diversity to the streetscape edge. The plantings should be automatically
irrigated and are within the AHC boundary and will be subject to a Body Corporate management
responsibility

The proposed species are:

Callistemon "western glory" - bottlebrush
Dodonaea viscosa "purpurea” - native hop
Nerium Dwarf "apricot” - dwarf oleander
Syzygium " Resilience" or equal form - Lily Pilly
Viburnum tinus - viburnumy

We trust that the above responds to the intended treatment and management.
regards

Andrew Turnbull
Director RLA #673



